POPLARVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT

INVITATION FOR BIDS

YEARBOOK PUBLICATIONS
The Board of Trustees of the Poplarville School District will accept SEALED BID PROPOSALS for 2018 – 2019 Yearbook Publications.  All proposals must be submitted to the Office of the Superintendent of Education of the Poplarville School District located at 302 South Julia Street, Poplarville, Mississippi 39470 up to and not later than 10:00 a. m. on Tuesday, July 10, 2018.  Please mark “BID ON YEARBOOKS” on the exterior of the sealed envelope.  For additional information concerning the submission of bids and contract terms go to https://tinyurl.com/18psdphoto or contact Lori Dearman, Purchasing Agent, by email at ldearman@poplarvilleschools.org or at (601)795-8477, 302 South Julia Street, Poplarville, MS 39470.





        __________________________________________

                                                                     Carl W. Merritt, Poplarville School District
                                                                     Superintendent of Education

The Poplarville School District does not discriminate on the basis of Sex, Race, Religion, Color, National Origin, Age or Handicap.  The Poplarville School District Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids.
Publish in the Poplarville Democrat on:
June 14 and 21, 2018.
MAIL PROOF OF PUBLICATION AND INVOICE TO POPLARVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT, 302 SOUTH JULIA STREET, POPLARVILLE, MS  39470.
